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Searchers looking for missing woman near Table Rock 
(LINCOLN, NEB.)  — The Nebraska State Patrol (NSP) is conducting a
large-scale search effort for a missing woman as part of an ongoing investigation
into her disappearance. Linda Dillard was last seen in the area near Table Rock
on June 16, 2021.

The specific search area, near the Table Rock State Wildlife Management Area,
has been identified as part of the investigation. NSP investigators believe Dillard
may have been the victim of a crime, which led to her disappearance.

The search operation includes numerous partners from multiple states.
Participating agencies include the Nebraska State Patrol, Nebraska Game and
Parks Commission, Nebraska Emergency Management Agency, NecroSearch
International, Brown County (KS) Mounted Search and Rescue, Saline County
(KS) Mounted Patrol and Rescue, Sedgewick County (KS) Emergency
Management, HRD Canine Search and Rescue Teams, University of Nebraska
Department of Forensic Anthropology, and Midwest Archaeological Center.

The search operation is scheduled for today, March 24, through Saturday, March
26, if necessary.
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